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Dear ERED

Thank you for this information. The Public Entity of St. Eustatius is pleased with the decision to have the elective care take

place in Aruba, Curacao & Bonaire. Please give some much needed attention to how the care for he dialysis patients will be

managed during the hurricane season in combination with the COVID 19 pandemic. Drawing from our experience with

hurricanes and their impact on St. Maarten/St. Maartin in 2017 it is not advisable to have Statia/Saba dialysis patients there

during the peak.

We await your soonest response.

Respectfull

Fort Oranjestraat #7

Oranjestad, St. Eustatius

Caribbean Netherlands

Tel:

E-Mail: statiagov.com

On Tue, Jul 28, 2020 at 10:45AMEEJIE eugdzorgen.com™ wrote:

Dear all,

Today after consulting with IGJ and RIVM, ZJCN came to the following route for medical referrals for the coming two

weeks. Urgent care will continue to be referred to SMMC. The so called “ZVK bubble” is deemed as safe for urgent care

at SMMC.

As for elective medical referrals, these will be directed to Bonaire, Curacao or Aruba. The ZJCN will be assessing this

situation with due diligence and will be informing you how we will proceed after two weeks.

Hope to have informed you sufficiently,

With kind regards,



546014

Ministerie van Volksgezondheid, Welzijn en Sport

Dit bericht kan informatie bevatten die niet voor u is bestemd. Indien u niet de geadresseerde bent of dit bericht abusievelijk aan u is toegezonden, wordt u verzocht dat aan de

afzender te melden en het bericht te verwijderen. De Staat aanvaardt geen aansprakelijkheid voor schade, van welke aard ook, die verband houdt met risico’s verbonden aan

het elektronisch verzenden van benchten.

This message may contain information that is not intended for you. If you are not the addressee or if this message was sent to you by mistake, you are requested to inform the

sender and delete the message. The State accepts no liability for damage of any kind resulting from the risks inherent in the electronic transmission of messages.


